
 

 

 

 

To all our supporters and friends of CHISPA, 

  

This is an important election season, and we are encouraged by the level of 
attention focused on the housing crisis in this region.   

  

As a nonprofit, we are grateful for the support of many elected officials past 
and present and the stated support of many candidates and constituents to 
further the cause of affordable housing.    By law, as a nonprofit, CHISPA does 
not and will not support or endorse any candidate running for office.    
Therefore we have asked that any images or logos directly related to CHISPA 
not be displayed on election material.  We may support specific important 
legislation that furthers affordable housing with my written consent on behalf 
of CHISPA and it’s board of directors and stand ready to work with any 
candidate to build clarity around affordable housing issues. 

  

We are here to build desperately needed affordable housing communities that 
serve the Central Coast and San Benito County, and are deeply grateful for our 
partnerships past and present that made these communities possible.  
Whatever the outcome of the elections this November, we look forward to 
working with our elected officials to address this pressing need. 

  

Geoffrey Morgan 
President and CEO, CHISPA 


